Dear Friend of Light Hill,

It’s that time of year! Our annual is here!
The sale starts today and we’re hoping for your participation in this popular pre-spring flower fund raiser.

We’re inviting friends of Light Hill /| Canandaigua Comfort Care Home, regional schools, offices and clubs
to participate in our 2020 . Each fresh bouquet brings the hope of spring, just as
Light Hill brings hope and comfort to many whom we serve.

To participate in the choose option | or Il below.

(1) Place a small order of 1 - 9 bouquets by calling Light Hill at 585-393-1311. Bouquets are $10 each.
You can pick up your small order at Light Hill after 3:00pm on Monday, March 2nd.

If needed, special arrangements can be made by calling Mary Kay at Light Hill.

%% * %

(1) Perhaps you’d like to organize a mini-sale (10+ bouquets) among your circles of family, friends, associates,
club members, etc. It’s a bright and beautiful way to support Light Hill. Each quality bouquet costs $10.
Think Spring! Spread sunshine with colorful spring bouquets!

The attached flyer and Order Form are provided to help conduct a mini-sale (10+ bouquets) at your selling site.
Sales of 10+ bouquets which have been pre-ordered will be delivered to those respective selling sites throughout
the region on March 2" or 3. One person at each site must be responsible for taking orders, then notify

Light Hill the number of pre-ordered bouquets to be fulfilled; collect money and remit to Light Hill by March 16th.

Now - Feb. 21: Share some happiness by taking orders for these high-quality spring bouquets.
By Feb. 21: Mail completed Order Form or email lighthillstaff@gmail.com with total # pre-ordered bouquets.
If possible, convert cash to check, payable to Light Hill with cut-off bottom portion of Order Form.
March 2™ or 3" Delivery of beautiful spring bouquets to your selling site.
By March 16%: Final payment should be sent (checks ONLY, please) payable to:
Light Hill, 5160 Parrish Street Extension, Canandaigua, NY 14424 (attention: Mary Kay Naioti)
You may want to consider ordering extras for “on-the-spot sales”. Certain to bring smiles!

Quantities are limited. To guarantee you will get your preferred number of bouquets, please call Mary Kay
at 585-393-1311 or email lighthillstaff@gmail.com with final order by Friday, February 21st.

These are beautiful bouquets which we trust you and your friends will truly enjoy. We appreciate your consideration
to purchase and/or sell them in support of Light Hill. Spread a little sunshine one bouquet at a time!

Wishing you sunshine,

Mary Brady Mary Kay Naioti
Honorary Chair Development Director

Light Hill is a compassionate comfort care home supporting the terminally ill. Our caring home affirms life, hope and meaning
for all who enter: our guests approaching the final stages of life, their families, visitors, staff and volunteers.
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